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Professor Whittington and Mollie,
 
This note to let you know that History of Art 2003H was approved by University Honors and Scholars
 yesterday and I immediately advanced it to the next step. The course is now moving on to OAA.
 Provided the course request is subsequently approved all the way through the Office of the
 University Registrar, History of Art 2003H will be a new course with GE Diversity—Global Studies
 and GE Visual and Performing Arts starting Spring 2015.
 
Please know that the GE assessment plans will need to be implemented each time the course is
 offered and GE data gathered. Could you please remind the faculty member that GE assessment
 should not be based on course grades. Each individual expected learning outcomes (ELO) for each
 GE category should be linked to one (or more—but not too many so as not to make the data
 gathering unwieldy) direct assessment method that directly speaks to each ELO. The use of an
 indirect assessment method is recommended as well.
 
After the second offering of the course, the Department will be asked to submit an initial report
 summarizing GE assessment results of those first two offerings (following the format of sections I
 and II of the Assessment Report Requirement in Appendix 7 of the ASC Curriculum and Assessment
 Operations Manual [p. 88]  http://asccas.osu.edu/files/ASC_CurrAssess_Operations_Manual.pdf    ).
 Our program assistant Danielle Hogle (hogle.12) can help the with any aspect of the GE assessment
 requirement. Could you please communicate this information to the faculty member?
 
Let me know if you have any questions.
 
Best,
Bernadette
 
 
Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Manager, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154D Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679
Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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To: Workman, Mollie-Marie
Cc: Hogle, Danielle N.
Subject: RE: History of Art 2003H
 
Hi Mollie,
 
After the course was approved by the Honors Panel and then the full ASC Curriculum Committee, it
 had to go for a vote to University Honors and Scholars. So I sent them the course on Nov. 21.
 Indeed, Honors and Scholars requests to vote on all new H courses (even after approval by our own
 Honors Panel and full committee). They have 2 weeks to do that. Very concretely, Anne Krabacher
 (in H&S) is supposed to let me know before the end of the day whether the course has been
 approved by them or not. Once I am given the green light, I can advance the course to OAA and—if
 you want—we can ask Melissa Newhouse to fast-track the course to the Registrar’s Office.
 
Thanks,
Bernadette
 
Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Manager, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154D Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679
Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
 

From: Workman, Mollie-Marie 
Sent: Friday, December 05, 2014 3:47 PM
To: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
Subject: History of Art 2003H
 
Bernadette,
 
I just wanted to follow up and see if you had an estimate on when we would hear about this course
 for Spring. Thanks for all of your help with this.
 
Best,
 
Mollie
 
 

Mollie Workman 
Program Coordinator

http://asccas.osu.edu/


The Ohio State University
Department of History of Art 
217 Pomerene Hall, 1760 Neil Ave, Columbus, OH 43210
614-688-3719 Office / 614-292-7481 / 614.292.4401 (fax) Fax
 


